
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

Ipswich Dredging 

 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing 28th May 2025 the Ipswich Dredge Campaign will be carried out. 

 

 

 

The Second phase of the dredge will be conducted by the Plough dredger UKD Sealion.  

This will commence on Monday 2nd June 2025 – Sunday 8th June 2025. 

Mariners are requested to pass this vessel slowly and cautiously with care.  
 

A listening Watch will be maintained at all times on VHF CH68.  
 

Mariners wishing for up-to-date positions can do so by contacting ONS on VHF Ch68. 

 

 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

30 May 2025 
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